
Town of Auburn 
Parks and Recreation Commission 

Special Meeting 
April 22, 2019 

 

Commissioners Present: Lisa Canavan, Chairman; Margie McEvoy, Vice Chairman; Pat Kelly; Dave Oliveira; Zach 

Eaton; Todd Bedard, Selectman 

Others Present:  Amy Lachance, P&R Coordinator; Mike Dobmeier, Facilities Manager 

A used GMC 1500 pickup truck is for sale by a family in town. Mike Dobmeier brought the truck to Pro Image 

Automotive to check it to see what kind of shape it’s in.  After the thorough inspection, the truck looks to be in 

good condition.  He was given a list of repairs that will be needed to pass inspection as well as a list of suggested 

repairs.  With all that, we still have enough in the Parks and Recreation budget to cover the repairs.  The price 

fits our budget ($9,000 purchase price and $2,000 repairs) and it suits our needs.   

Mr. Kelly motioned to approve the purchase of the used GMC at the price of $9,000.  Mr. Eaton seconded the 

motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  

Ms. McEvoy motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Ms. Kelly seconded the motion.  The motion passed unanimously.  


